
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 27, 2021 
 

Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times 
indoors.  The proper wearing of your mask keeps us all 

protected and allows us to continue providing in-person 
instruction.  If you are exposed to COVID-19, wearing 
your mask correctly may prevent you from having to 

quarantine. 
 

ATHLETICS 
REGISTRATION FOR WINTER ATHLETICS (HS WRESTLING, BOYS AND 
GIRLS BASKETBALL, CHEER, AND MS GIRLS BASKETBALL) IS NOW 
OPEN.  WE ARE USING A NEW SOFTWARE SYSTEM (RSCHOOL TODAY) 
FOR ATHLETIC REGISTRATION.  GO TO OUR ATHLETICS PAGE ON THE 
PHHS WEBSITE FOR DETAILED INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO REGISTER 
YOUR ATHLETE.  PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL SPORTS FEES (PREVIOUS 
AND CURRENT) MUST BE PAID IN FULL PRIOR TO PARTICIPATION. 

MEETINGS 
THERE WILL BE AN OFFICIAL FFA MEETING IN THE STUDENT CENTER 
ON TUESDAY, NOV. 2ND AT 6:30PM.  ALL FFA MEMBERS ARE 
REQUIRED TO ATTEND.  PLEASE WEAR OFFICIAL DRESS FOR OUR 
OFFICIAL CHAPTER PICTURE.  IF YOU OWN A JACKET, PLEASE WEAR IT 
FOR THE PICTURE.  PARENTS ARE HIGHLY ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND, 
ESPECIALLY IF YOU ARE NEW TO FFA.  THERE WILL BE AN ALUMNI 
AND SUPPORTERS REPRESENTATIVE AVAILABLE FOR QUESTIONS.  WE 
WILL BE VOTING ON BYLAWS, DISCUSSING EVENTS, FUNDRAISING, 
TOURS, COMPETITIONS, AND ORDERING FFA JACKETS.  QUESTIONS 



CAN BE DIRECTED TO ANGELA WHITE. 
AWHITE@PLEASANTHILL.K12.OR.US  

GIRLS BASKETBALL 
OPEN GYMS FOR GIRLS BASKETBALL WILL BEGIN THIS THURSDAY 
FROM 3:30-5.  THEY WILL RUN EVERY TUESDAY AND THURSDAY 
UNTIL BASKETBALL TRYOUTS START NOVEMBER 15T H.  IF YOU ARE 
INTERESTED IN PLAYING BASKETBALL THIS WINTER, PLEASE TRY AND 
ATTEND.  PLEASE CONTACT STACY PASZKIET IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS 
OR CONCERNS. 

VETERAN CAR PARADE 
DO YOU HAVE A MEMBER OF THE US ARMED FORCES IN YOUR 
FAMILY?  IF SO, PLEASE INVITE THEM TO OUR TRIBUTE TO VETERANS 
CAR PARADE ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 9T H FROM 1:30-2:00.  THE 
PARADE WILL BEGIN IN THE ELEMENTARY PARKING LOT AND 
PROCEED TO THE HIGH SCHOOL LOT.  ALL OF US ARE INVITED TO 
CHEER AND APPLAUD FOR THE PEOPLE WHO HAVE SERVED IN OUR 
MILITARY.  FOR QUESTIONS, SEE MR. MEINZEN. 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
PICTURE PACKETS ARE BEING HANDED OUT IN THE FOLLOWING 
LOCATIONS:  12TH GRADE IN MR. NEILL’S CLASS, 9T H-11T H GRADE IN 
THE FRONT OFFICE (NOT DURING CLASS TIME), AND MS STUDENTS 
WILL BE RECEIVING THEM IN THEIR LANGUAGE ARTS CLASS.  
STUDENT/STAFF ID CARDS WILL BE HANDED OUT AT A LATER TIME. 

ART ROOM ANNOUNCEMENTS 
CALLING ALL ART STUDENTS!  ART ROOM COSTUME CONTEST WILL BE 
THIS FRIDAY.  BRING A SCARY STORY AND A SCARY FACE FOR A 
CHANCE TO WIN A PRIZE!! 

 

mailto:awhite@pleasanthill.k12.or.us


COLLEGE INFO 
MORE THAN 160 COLLEGES PARTICIPATE IN THE WESTERN 
UNDERGRADUATE EXCHANGE (WUE).  THIS PROGRAM ALLOWS 
STUDENTS TO CHOOSE UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMS OUTSIDE THEIR 
HOME STATE AND SAVE LOTS OF $$ IN TUITION!  JOIN THE VIRTUAL 
COLLEGE FAIR TODAY AT 5PM TO MEET WITH MORE THAN 100 OF 
THE WUE CAMPUSES. 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
REACH CLUB IS HOSTING OUR ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE THROUGH NOV. 
30T H.  THANKSGIVING FOOD ITEMS ARE ESPECIALLY NEEDED AT THIS 
TIME.  PLEASE CHECK OUT THE POSTERS FOR MORE INFO. 
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